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Children’s Sunday 

Prelude Candy Unrau 

Sarah King   "We Will Walk With God"         Clarinet 

Jagger Smith   "Jesus Wants Me For A Sunbeam”          Piano 

Boston Smith and Sawyer Kaufman  "Ode To Joy"      Trumpet 

Elliot Thompson   "Animal Song"                 Piano 

Sarah, Evie, and Joy King  “Step into the Fight”          Dance 

 choreographed by Evie & Sarah King 

 

Welcome Pastor Derek King  

Opening Song                          “Jesus is a Friend”  

2s and 3s  “God Made Me” and “Jesus Loves Me” 

PreK-K   “Do Unto Others”          Matthew 7:12; Luke 6:31 

Song   “Peace Like a River” 

3rd and 4th Grade  “Jesus Entering Jerusalem”      The Palm Sunday Story 

1st and 2nd Grade  “The Lord’s Supper” 

Communion 

Song   “For God So Loved Me”             #158 

5th Grade  “The Widow’s Offering”  written by the 5th grade class 

Impromptu Drama “Daniel 3”             Berni Kaufman and Derek King 

Sharing Joys and Concerns  

Prayer  

Announcements 

Benediction  

Sending Song         “God’s Family”   

Postlude 

 

If you would like to share financial offerings, you may leave your donation in the 
vessel on the table in the Fellowship Hall. Or scan the QR code on the back page to 
give online. Thank you. 
 

No Sunday School this morning. 

 



Thank you, Eden Junior Sunday School Department Teachers and Helpers 

 

 

OUR FAITH COMMUNITY 

 
Nursery: June 2:  Children’s Day       June 9:  Brenda Dalke and JoLene Kaufman 

The peace lamp is lit as a reminder to pray for an end to violence in the world. We 
trust in the power of prayer, as we know that through prayer, all things are possible. 

Remember In Prayer 
 
Brian Kaufman, Sondra Tolle, Warren Kaufman and Lynelle Stucky as they 
grieve the death of their mother, Leda Kaufman. 
 
Homer Goering recovering after surgery in Pine Village Health Care. 
 
Annie Schrag receiving Hospice care at Pine Village.  
 
WDC: Pray for the WDC Annual Assembly planning team, as they prepare for 
our annual conference gathering August 2-4 at First Mennonite Church in 
Beatrice, NE, on the theme “In Community We Are Transformed.”       
 
 
 
 

2s & 3s: 

 Linda Goering                                                            
 Al and Kathy Neufeld  
 Kathy Waltner 
 Jill Zerger 
Helpers: Ashley Ediger and Laura Law 
 
PreK-K:  
 Erica and Ella Schrag 
    Ashley Stucky 
 Greg and Karen Stucky 
 Carol Temple 
 

1st -2nd  grade: 

 Becky King 

 Amy Krehbiel 

 Josh and Emily Regier 

    Chris Thompson 
Helper: Marge Goering 

3rd - 4th  grade: 
 Marcia Goering 

 Morgan Kaufman 

 Laurie Schrag 

 Katie Stucky 

5th grade: 

 Kyle and Robin Schrag  

 Kristen Stucky 

 Bruce & Pat Stucky 

 Kristeen Thompson 

 

6th – 12th  grade: 

 Wayne & Danielle Goering 

 Jean Regier 

 Ian & Shayna Smith 
 Vance Unrau 
 



 
Leda Kaufman, 86, died May 27. Funeral services were held at Eden May 31. We 
extend our sympathy Brian Kaufman, Sondra and Bob Tolle, Warren and Jerri 
Kaufman, Lynelle and Russell Stucky, grandchildren and great grandchildren.  
 
You are invited to a potluck meal following the service in the Fellowship Hall.  
 
Bring your slightly used clothing and kitchen items next week for Angels Attic.  
 
Sunday School Elective: What do you know about the Minor Prophets (the last 12 
books of the Old Testament)? If your answer is "very little" then you know as much 
as Pastor Derek! Come join him during Sunday School over the summer to learn 
together about these overlooked books. The class begins June 9. 
 

 
BEYOND OUR COMMUNITY 

 
The new MDS Cabinet Shop and Warehouse will be open to the public Sunday, 
June 9 from 4 p.m. to 8 p.m. at 604 E. Main Street, Goessel. Take advantage of the 
opportunity to learn more about this innovative MDS initiative to distribute and install 
kitchen cabinets in MDS volunteer-built homes in the U.S. 
 
 
Attendance Last Week:  Worship: 165  Zoom:  9    SS: 101     Offering: $7,393.50 

 

Eden Church Office 
109 E Hirschler St, Box 406, Moundridge KS 67107 

Hours: 8:00 a.m. to Noon Monday, Wednesday, and Friday 
Phone: 620-345-8320; Email: edenoffice@edenmennonite.org 

Check out our website at www.edenmennonite.org 
Like us on Facebook 

Lead Pastor, Derek King 
Cell Phone: 717-201-1147  

dking@edenmennonite.org (Day off: Friday) 

Interim Associate Pastor, Bev Baumgartner 
Cell Phone: 316-250-0712 

Hours: Monday (by phone), Wednesday and Friday (in the office) 
bbaumgartner@edenmennonite.org (Day off: Thursday) 

 

Scan this QR code to give online through PayPal. 
Thank you.  
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